
 

  

Contact us: 

718-946-7301 X205 

Melissa Pupko 

melissap@otsar.org 

 For emergencies only: 

917-744-1838 

 

What a great start to MDC ’23  

It was a busy day getting to know all the new staff 

and campers.  

We enjoyed the sprinklers in our backyard. It was so 

refreshing. 

We flew with our Under the Sea theme. 

We made paper plate jelly fish by stringing yarn onto 

a paper plate.  

We pounded the cookie dough flat and used fish 

shaped cookie cutters to make adorable cookies. 

Once they were baked we iced them and enjoyed a 

tasty treat.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow. We 

will be going on an amazing trip to the police station.  

Next water day is Tuesday the 22 – you don’t have to 

send any water wear till then. 

Melissa  



 


